

Time Zones 1 ExamView Unit 3

Matching

Look at the photo. Complete the sentences using the choices below.



- a. on the left
- b. on the right
- c. in the middle

- _____ 1. There's a lion _____.
- _____ 2. There are two giraffes _____.
- _____ 3. There are three hippos _____.
- _____ 4. There are two elephants _____.

Name: _____

ID: U

True/False

Indicate whether the statement is true or false.

Read the passage. Then read each sentence. Decide if the statement is T (true) or F (false).

Sea turtles live in most oceans, but not in the Arctic Ocean because it is very cold there. They like warm weather. There are seven kinds of sea turtles. They have interesting names: loggerhead, leatherback, hawksbill, olive ridley, and green. The leatherback turtle is really big. It can be more than 450 kilograms! The olive ridley is much smaller. It is around 45 kilograms. Sea turtles eat all kinds of food, like seaweed and shrimp. Some sea turtles live 70 years or more.

- _____ 5. This passage is about turtles on land.
- _____ 6. There are about 450 kinds of sea turtles.
- _____ 7. *Loggerhead*, *hawksbill*, and *green* are names of sea turtles.
- _____ 8. The olive ridley sea turtle is really big.
- _____ 9. Sea turtles eat only seaweed and shrimp.

Multiple Choice

Identify the choice that best completes the statement or answers the question.

Choose the best option to complete each sentence.

- _____ 10. That monkey understands 500 words. He's very _____.
 - a. dangerous
 - b. clever
 - c. quiet
- _____ 11. Look at those teeth! I think he wants to eat you! That shark is _____.
 - a. scary
 - b. noisy
 - c. slow
- _____ 12. Be careful! Do not go near that fish! It is _____.
 - a. clever
 - b. fast
 - c. dangerous

Name: _____

ID: U

- _____ 13. Dolphins love to swim in front of boats. They are very _____.
a. quiet
b. scary
c. fast
- _____ 14. I'm having a hard time sleeping! That frog is just too _____.
a. noisy
b. clever
c. strong

Read the passage. Then choose the best option to complete the sentences.

The jellyfish is not really a fish. It is a different kind of animal that lives in water. Most jellyfish live in the ocean, but some live in lakes and rivers. There are 200 different kinds of jellyfish. Some jellyfish are big and colorful. They can be green, brown, or even purple. The lion's mane jellyfish is pink and brown when it is young, but adults are red and brown. The moon jellyfish is very common, and is pink or blue.

- _____ 15. This passage is about _____ that lives in the sea.
a. a fish
b. an animal
c. a dolphin
- _____ 16. In the second sentence, *some* refers to _____.
a. fish
b. ocean
c. jellyfish
- _____ 17. There are _____ kinds of jellyfish.
a. 20
b. 200
c. 2,000
- _____ 18. The lion's mane jellyfish is _____ when it's older.
a. red and brown
b. green and blue
c. pink and blue
- _____ 19. The passage does not talk about _____.
a. what jellyfish eat
b. what colors jellyfish are
c. where jellyfish live

Name: _____

ID: U

Choose the best option to complete each conversation.

- _____ 20. **A:** Look! An elephant!
B: _____ I don't see it.
a. It's over there!
b. Where is it?
- _____ 21. **A:** How many giraffes are there?
B: _____.
a. There are three
b. They are three
- _____ 22. **A:** _____?
B: The tree is behind the elephants.
a. Where is the tree
b. Where are the elephants
- _____ 23. **A:** Is the bear on the rock?
B: No, it _____.
a. it's on the rocks
b. it's over there
- _____ 24. **A:** Look! There's a lion!
B: Where? _____.
a. I don't see it
b. It's next to the tree

Completion

Complete each statement.

Complete the sentences using words from the box.

body	branches	hide	leaves	seaweed	the same as
------	----------	------	--------	---------	-------------

25. The frog's _____ is green.
26. The color of the fish is _____ the rocks.
27. Some birds live on tree _____.
28. Small animals _____ from bigger animals.
29. Some sea animals eat _____.
30. Giraffes eat the green _____ of many plants.

Name: _____

ID: U

Complete each sentence using *There is* or *There are*.

31. _____ about 800 fish.
32. _____ a shark next to the rock.
33. _____ one fish behind the seaweed.
34. _____ five monkeys near the river.
35. _____ thirty-six kinds of dolphins.

Read each answer. Complete the questions using *How many ...?*, *Where's ...?*, or *Where are ...?*

36. **A:** _____ the bear?
B: It's over there, next to the rock.
37. **A:** _____ sea turtles are there in the water?
B: Six.
38. **A:** _____ the whale sharks?
B: They're over there.
39. **A:** _____ the leatherback sea turtle?
B: It's behind the seaweed.
40. **A:** _____ kinds of hippos are there?
B: There are two kinds.

Name: _____

ID: U

Essay

41. Write 4 or 5 sentences about the photo. Say where things are. Use the words *penguins*, *leopard seal*, *ice*, and *water*.



There are many amazing animals in Antarctica, such as leopard seals and penguins.

Other

42. Put the sentences in order to make a conversation.

- _____ a. Oh yes, I see it! It's really small.
- _____ b. There are about thirty. But where are the frogs?
- _____ c. There's one behind the plant on the right.
- _____ d. Cool! How many fish are there?
- _____ e. Kelsey, look! There are fish and frogs in here.